
Post Graduate Department of Hindi 
University of Kashmir, Srinagar 

NOTICE 

The viva-voce(DIPH07) will be held on 5th June 2024 

Head of the Department 

No.f(Notice-Hindi)ku/24 

All the faculty members and the candidates of Hindi Diploma Batch 2023, 
session 2024 are informed that the examination of the paper Hindi 
Language DIPHO1 dated 20 May 2024 had been postponed. The new date 
of the said paper is 3rd June 2024. 

Dated: 21-05-2024 
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